
Road construction in Nevada
Some people say winter and road work are the two seasons in
the Lake Tahoe region. Both are going on this week.

The northbound lanes of Highway 395 north of Jacks Valley Road
are  being  widened.  Expect  delays  during  the  week  through
October.

The highway will be reduced to one lane at night through May
21.

Kingsbury Grade on the Tahoe side will also be down to one
lane during the day. That will be for just this week.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/05/road-construction-in-nevada/

